
The Old Downs
Care Home

Page: 1

A spooky spectacle at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

Halloween party
On Tuesday 31 October our lovely residents and team members at The Old Downs Residential Care Home joined in for a

Halloween party.

Our residents thoroughly enjoyed a delicious Halloween themed lunch, 'tricks and treats' and lively entertainment with singer Peter

Kneebone. We all had a great time!
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